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An Geimhreadh - Winter 
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Nóta na hAoine- Friday note 

 
 

                
Don’t Forget about Naíscoil & Gaelscoil na mBeann’s Seirbhís 

Carúil – Carol Service 20th December 2022 
 

Cairde na mBeann     Lá Oscailte  
Fund Raising Event Our Open Day was a great success.  Many thanks to 

everyone who supported it.  If you know of anyone who has 
a child at pre-school age or primary school age, please pass 
our number to them.  We will be more than happy assist 
them and to show them around at a time that suits.  
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Tacaíocht ó TACA 
Ar son Naíscoil na mBeann, ba mhaith linn ár mbuíochas ó chroí a ghabháil le TACA as an tacaíocht a 
thug siad dúinn ar na mallaibh le hobair a dhéanamh thart ar fhoirgneamh na Naíscoile. Ba mhór an 
cuidiú é an £2000 seo agus táimid uilig, na páistí ach go háirithe an-bhuíoch as! 
On behalf of Naíscoil na mBeann, we would like to sincerely thank TACA for their recent support for works 
in ad around the Naíscoil building. The £2000 contribution was a massive help and we are all, especially 
the children so thankful! 
 

 

 
 

 
 

Reading Books 
 

Can everyone please take the time this weekend to look around your 
homes for reading books.  These books are expensive to buy and are 

vital for our children’s learning.   
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Dinnéar na Nollag 
 

 
 
 

 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
  


